
What We Heard • September 2023   

 

 
#20563110 

OFFICIAL 

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road 
Junction Upgrade  
What we heard summary 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is working to improve access and safety 
at the junction of Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights. This forms part of the State 
Government's election commitments, to upgrade, or investigate potential upgrades, in the northern suburbs 
to improve safety, access and make travel easier for all users.   

Following initial consultation in late 2022, the Department developed a proposed concept design for the Wynn Vale Drive 
and Bridge Road Junction Upgrade. This design was released in mid-June 2023 for community feedback. Thank you to 
everyone who took the time to provide feedback. 

Community Engagement  
A Project update was distributed to over 750 properties in the local area, with information on the proposed design, a link 
to the online survey, and an invitation to attend community information sessions in the area. Two community information 
sessions were held throughout the consultation period and 61 responses were submitted via the online survey.  
 

What you told us  
60% of respondents gave a positive response when asked if 
the proposed concept design would improve congestion, 
access, travel time, and motorist safety at the junction.  

Other feedback   
Other key themes of feedback received included:  

• Bus Stop 43C – the overwhelming majority of people 
strongly preferred to see this bus stop retained and indented 
in its current location.  

• Left Turn Lane on Wynn Vale Drive – feedback was 
received to consider the provision for a left turn from Wynn 
Vale Drive into Bridge Road at any time with care. 

• Removal of right turn function into and out of Christine 
Avenue from Bridge Road – some people highlighted the 
removal of the right turn function as a concern due to travel 
times.  

 

Next steps 
This invaluable community feedback will help inform the final design of the upgrade, which we will release before 
construction commences. Early works, including service relocations, are expected to commence in the coming months. 
Advance notice of these works and construction timeframes will be provided to the community closer to the time. 
 
For more information, or to register for updates, please call 1300 794 880, email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or visit 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/northroadupgrades 
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Proposed Concept Design – Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road junction 
 

 


